
This document includes the materials that the Ethnic Studies Working Group has provided to 
Minnesota Department of Education (MDE) Commissioner Willie Jett for consideration.  

The Minnesota Legislature created the Ethnic Studies Working Group and charged it with providing 
recommendations to the Commissioner of Education on a framework and resources necessary to 
implement ethnic studies requirements under Minnesota law. Those recommendations are included in 
the subsequent pages of this document. MDE’s obligation is to adhere to statutes and make certain 
that the framework, instructional materials, professional development, implementation supports, and 
other resources are aligned to state academic standards and are valuable for educators in classrooms 
across the state.  

Commissioner Jett has made clear to Working Group members and the public that final ethnic studies 
framework must align with state statute and academic standards. This is consistent with the Working 
Group’s charge of advising and providing recommendations while also maintaining MDE’s 
responsibility to finalize and implement supports for schools across the entire state.  

The working group’s submission, included in the subsequent pages of this document, will not be 
adopted by MDE in its current form as it does not appear to satisfy the requirements of the law 
because it does not align with K-12 academic standards.  

MDE is engaged in the next phase of the process, and in the coming months, will be reviewing the 
Working Group’s contributions for statutory alignment, considering, and implementing approaches for 
gathering public feedback, and maintaining communication with the Working Group members to 
provide updates.  
































































































































